
 

Higher Paid Staff Report 2022-23 
 
Wade Deacon Trust complies with the Academy Trust Handbook 2023 as a condition of our 
funding agreement. It provides an overarching framework for implementation of effective financial 
management and other controls, consistent with our obligations as publicly funded bodies. The 
requirement is as follows: 
 
2.29  The trust must publish on its website in a separate readily accessible form the number of 

employees whose benefits exceeded £100k, in £10k bandings, for the previous year 
ended 31 August. Benefits for this purpose include salary, employers’ pension 
contributions, other taxable benefits and termination payments. Where the academy trust 


